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September 3, 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
As we begin the 2019-20 school year, I would like to update you on classroom allocation for our 
current students.  
 
This year, we have had a higher enrolment than usual. Because of this increased enrolment, we 
need to open another Full-Day Kindergarten classroom within the school.  
 
To accommodate a new classroom, we have requested and are waiting for the delivery of a 
portable.  
 
In the meantime, we will be moving our Grade 5 class to the gymnasium, while we await the 
arrival of the portable. 
 
The new kindergarten class will be located in the classroom that housed the Grade 5’s.  
 
We apologize for such late notice on these arrangements and request your understanding and 
patience till the new portable arrives and all students are properly located into classrooms.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the school at 905.549.4233. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Susan Neville 
Principal 
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